
My name Michael Esslinger and I am currently the Regional Director for American Medical Response 

here in Monterey County. In addition to being a resident for more than two decades, I have served in a 

variety of roles here in Monterey County since 2000. I have extensive experience leading the AMR team 

here in Monterey, as well as managing various EMS systems, including experience as the Director of 

Operations in Alameda and Santa Clara Counties, both ranking in California's top ten populations. Thank 

you for the opportunity to serve the communities of Monterey County. 


